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Meet our Family of the Month 
Ronald and Janyce Caccippio 

 
Lady Diana resides with her master’s Ron and Janyce in the Kings Isle 
Community. But this dynamic duo can be found on weekends working in the 
Great Hall of the Family life center, insuring the space is functioning efficiently 
and the users of the space are fully satisfied .Jan and Ron are members of the 
Bernadette Banquet Ministry and Ron is the unofficial “Maître d” for Council 
functions, setting up coffee  service for Council Members at the monthly 
business meetings. Ron is the Chancellor of the Council and its Vocation 
Director. He  is a 4th Degree Knight in the Assembly and Jan is interested joining 
the Columbiettes.   
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St. Bernadette Council #13042 
Officers for Fraternal Year 2011 - 2012 

Grand Knight Joe Risi 343-7492 jaysar@comcast.net 

Deputy Grand Knight Ray Sierra 879-1946 raysierra3728@yahoo.com 

Chaplain* Rev. Victor Ulto 336-9956 stbernadetteslw@aol.com 

Chancellor Ron Caccippio 631-3891 ronaldcaccippio@hotmail.com 

Warden Michael Rice 340-2130 md54rice@yahoo.com 
Financial Secretary* John Calise 879-2627 jjcalise@comcast.net 

Treasurer Ken Stewart 343-9331 1kennethstewart@comcast.net 

Recording Secretary Stan Pry 462-0785 pryspry@aol.com 

Advocate Tony Schwab 873-9880  

Trustee 3 Year Ron Suriano 878-2623 ronmarilyn@comcast.net 

Trustee 2 Year Edmund Doyle 873-0456 edmundf@bellsouth.net 

Trustee 1 Year Tommy Mollica 344-2084 muggs346@aol.com 

Inside Guard Dave Rice 785-9346 dnmerice@comcast.net 

Outside Guard #1 Michael Spagno 343-8996 mspagno@bellsouth.net 

Outside Guard #2 Peter Berg 336-4155 peterb2642@gmail.com 

Lecturer* Ken Klose 344-5158 kklose4085@att.net 

Ins. Agent Jeffrey Kohuth 812-3003 jeffrey.kohuth@kofc.org 

District Deputy Carmine Guinta 286-0032 mikejoanfisk@earthlink.net 

District Warden Sam Paglione 343-0093 Sampag941@comcast.net 

            * = By Appointment 
 

 
 

Editor Newsletter open   

Webmaster Steven Talerico 342-5758 talerst@msn.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



The Knightly Chapels Prayer List.  
If anyone knows of a brother Knight or Family  Member whom is sick or in distress, please call 

Jim Zofrea at 871-6954 or Ulysses Ortiz at 291- 7900.  
   

Pasquale Gamboni Charles McEntee Terry Roensch James Cianciola 

Ann Ferraro    
 

 
Keep the family of John and Maria Bonica in  your prayers. Maria’s  mother Assunta passed this last 

week.  
 

SERVICE PROGRAM PERSONNEL 2011-2012 
 

 

 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
 

Director –Tommy Mollica 
 

Jeff Kohuth -812-3003 Ray Sierra-871-6954 Gino Modesti-460-6040 Ron Suriano-878-2623 

 
 

ADDRESS CHANGES ~ URGENT!! 
Our Newsletter is moving toward electronic distribution via E-Mail. Please provide your 
e-mail to our Worthy Grand Night at jaysar@comcast.net.  
 
If you have no e-mail and  will be changing your mailing address with the Post Office for ANY REASON, 
be sure to contact Financial Secretary, Jay Calise, or our Worthy Grand Knight, Joe Risi, and inform 
them BEFORE you change or temporarily go north.!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chaplain Father Victor Ulto 

Program Director Ray Sierra 

Church Director Albert Elslager 

Vocations Chairman Ron Caccippio 

Community Director Ron Suriano 

Pro-Life Couple Deacon Ed & Ann Breitfelder 

Health Services  Bill Jablonski 

Social Director  Jason Russo 

Public Relations  Ron Caccippio 

YouthDirectors Jason Russo 

 Ulysses Ortiz 

Membership Director Tommy Mollica 

Recruitment Committee  Jeff Kohuth 

Recruitment Committee  Ray Sierra 

Recruitment Committee  Ulysses Ortiz 

Retention Chairman Ray Sierra 

Insurance Promotion  Jeff Kohuth 

Lecturer  Ken Klose 



Our Lady of Fatima Assembly #3090 
Officers for Fraternal Year 2011 - 2012 

Faithful Navigator Tony Longo 878-1941 trimert@aol.com 

Faithful Captain Paul Bisaccia 336-4746 paulbisaccia5@hotmail.com 

Faithful Comptroller Stanley Pry 462-5584 pryspry@aol.com 

Associate Faithful Friar Father Son  336-9956 stbernadetteslw@aol.com 

Faithful Admiral Tommy Mollica 344-2084 muggs346@aol.com 

Faithful Purser Dan Spinogatti 595-9578  

Faithful Pilot Adriano Krecic 340-0424 adriano66@aol.com 

Faithful Scribe Bill Jablonski  344-2970 wjajab@yahoo.com 

Inner Sentinel Pasquale Linarducci 343-7675  

Outer Sentinel Nic DiGiacomo 621-9630 nickanna1@aol.com 

Trustees 1 Year Samuel Paglione 343-0093 sampag941@comcast.net 

Trustees 2 Year Edmund Doyle 873-0456 edmundf@bellsouth.com 

Trustees 3 Year Jim Zofrea 871-6954 vzofrea@comcast.net 

Public Relations Jay Calise 879-2627 jjcalise@comcast.net 

Color Corps Commander Adriano Krecic 340-0424 adriano66@aol.com 

                                        St. Bernadette Columbiettes Council #13042 
                                           Officers for Fraternal Year 2011 – 2012 

President Mary Paglione 343-0093 marypaglione@comcast.net 

Vice President 
Secretary 

Vilma Stevenson 
Alice Iannarelli 

345-1552 
595-9268 

stevenson@htcplus.net 
alice.iannarelli@gmail.com 

Financial Secretary Marilyn Suriano 878-2623 ronmarilon@comcast.net 

Treasurer Julia Mollica 344-2084 muggs346@aol.com 

Sentinel Anna DiGiacomo 621-9630 nickanna1@aol.com 

Immediate Past President Ann Klose 344-5158 kklose4085@att.net 

 
Knightly News Boosters 

Please join us! Your name will be printed in all newsletters for the next 12 months. We need your help to keep 
the monthly issues coming to you. Thank you for your generous support in the past and the present. The “*” is 
for a donation greater than $15.00. 
 

Knightly News Annual Voluntary Donation, $15.00 Dollars. 
 

Andreozzi, D. Autorino, A. Azzone, M. Battaglia, R. Berg, P. Betzhold, J. 

Bleggi, H. Boser, R. Brophy, J. Carapazza, F. Carmody, J. Carosa, P. 

Clarke, R. Crisafulli, C. Dulo, J. Elslager, A. Emmert, H. Everleth, D. 

Ferraro, J. Grabowski, T. Griffith, J. Iacona, S. Imperati, M. Klose, K. 

Klosterman, J. Kohuth, J. Lambert, G. Lewis, R. Linarducci, P. Locastro, N. 

Martini, A. McEntee, C. Modesti, G. Modica, A. Mollica, T. Mora, A. 

Muscarella, J. Nelli, N. Nicolai, B. Norris, E. O’Malley, J. Paglione, S. 

Polizzi, J. Powers, J. Pry, S. Raupers, F. Renda*, C. Rice, D. 

Risi, J. Romaniello, D. Schwartz, R. Sierra, R. Smith, F. Smith, J. 

Spagno, M. Stevenson*, M.  Stewart, K. Suriano, R. Valanzola, S. Watrobsky*, W. 

Witucki, S. Zatorsky, N. Zofrea, V.    

 
 
 
 
 
 



Grand Knight’s Message by Joe Risi 
Wow, Yeah! Another Wow Month. All of us should be proud of the participation of our Council, 
the 4th degree assembly, and the Columbiettes in the preparation and execution of the rain 
plagued Oktoberfest celebration. Yes, all of us, should support our parish events. But the 
Councils bring an added dimension, the ability to work unselfishly as a team, bringing not only 
themselves but Council owned equipment, tents, grills and tables. On Sunday our council also 
served breakfast after the morning masses. Over 150 breakfast platters were produced. 

  

Thomas Mollica was elected our 1 Year Trustee replacing Sam Paglione who resigned. 
 
On November 12, 2011, an Appreciation Dinner for our Chaplin, Fr Ulto and 4th degree Friar, Fr. Son will be 
held in the Parish Great Hall. This will be a black tie optional affair and will have a choice of Filet Mignon or 
Chicken Cordon Bleu. Tickets will be offered to Knights and friends. Cost will be $50 per person with all net 
proceeds going to St Bernadette. 

 
There are several Council sponsored events in October. We have a Corporate Mass, October 30 at 9:00 AM, the 
Spaghetti Supper, October 15 at 7:00 PM in the Parish Great Hall, and a casino bus trip to the “Isle” on 
October 25th. In addition Mike Rice (tel. 418-1472) and his committee are selling raffle tickets, $1:00 each or 6 
for $5.00, for a 37” LCD TV. Drawing will be October 15 during the Spaghetti Supper.  Tickets for the 
Spaghetti Supper are $10.00. Call the Spaghetti Hot Line at 772-905-8757 for tickets. Cost for the casino bus trip 
is $25 per person. Call Philomena at 772-343-7492. 

 
The Columbiettes and the 4th Degree Assembly also have events worthy of support. See President Mary 
Paglione’s and Faithful Navigator Tony Longo’s page for details 

 
This month we say Happy Birthday to David Andreozzi, Wayne Bohm, Paul Conelius, Sal Curto, Al Elslager, Fred Haas, 
Don Heppe, Eric Jack, Ken Klose, Ed Laughlin, Dick Marto, Hank Miller, Jack O’Malley, Nick Passeriello, Dick 
Ramsey, Joe Risi, Frank Smith, Ken Stewart, Ron Suriano, Henry Von Oehsen, and Monsignor Saporito. Our Parish and 
our council will dedicate the Church Chapel and Kitchen to Monsignors memory on his birthday Oct 21. 

 
Sister Helen Prejean, author of “Dead Man Walking’, will speak at St. Bernadette on Sunday evening, November 13th, at 
6:30 pm. Her visit is being sponsored by the Respect Life Committee of St. Bernadette. Our council has 50 tickets to sell 
at $4.00 each. Call me (343-7492) to purchase tickets. ALL profits from this Respect Life event will be distributed by the 
Respect Life Committee, in conjunction with Fr. Ulto, to specific Respect Life ministries. 

 
Membership in our council requires members to be Parishioners of St Bernadette. Currently we have over 190 
members, a phenomenal number of Catholic Men in a great Catholic Organization.  Our goal is charitable 
giving. Our method is to organize and execute fund raising events. We are currently achieving our Goal with 
only about 25% of our Members participating. We have designed our programs at three levels, Spiritual, Social, 
and Fund Raising. Participation in our Corporate Mass on Oct 30 is a spiritual event that will cost nothing; the 
Spaghetti Supper is a social and a fundraising event at a nominal cost of $10 per ticket. The casino bus trip is a 
social and fund raising (net proceeds are shared with the Columbiettes & the 4th Degree Assembly) event in 
which the cost of the trip is returned to you in free play and food credit. In the coming months we will have the 
Priests Appreciation Dinner, and a council sponsored essay contest for our junior high and high school kids. 
Any retired English teachers out there; we can use you in this program. Call Jay Calise at 879-2627. My point is 
Knights can participate at any financial level, and at any physical ability level. Jesus exists in every one of us. 
All we have to do is look into a mirror to see him in us and we can recognize him in others by participating in 
our programs. 

 

Update to Fundraising. Fund Raisers for this year (money in the bank) include Knights cruise, casino bus, & 

the stadium concession totaling $2819. Per our resolution 10%, $282 will be donated to St Bernadette. 
 
Remember to pray for our Council, our Priests, Military, and for those sick or in distress. Next meeting Oct 27, 2011  
Joe Risi 

Looking Forward, Ever Upward 



                                    
Our Lady of Fatima Assembly #3090 
By Faithful Navigator  
Tony Longo 
 

Brother Knights 
September was a very active and patriotic month 
 
The Honor Flight presentation that was held on Sept. 8th at our family life Center was very well 
attended by our members, our Mayor and guest speaker Jim Beck. Many thanks to SK Paul 
Bisaccia and Ken Klose for co-coordinating the meeting and for SK Edmond Doyle for sharing 
his experience of the Honor Flight. If you want to help call SK Paul Bisa 

ccia at 772 336-4745 
 
The VA meeting was held on Sept. 9th at the Veterans Administration building on Walton Rd. It 
was attended by all military organizations in St Lucie County and the topic of discussion was the 
Honor flight being involved with the Knights of Columbus, Our lady of Fatima 3090. 
 
The color Guard and Color Corp was invited to participate in the Special Olympics on Sept 22nd 
at PGA. 
 
The 4th Degree was well represented at the Oktoberfest running electric wires, putting up tents, 
cooking, parking; we did it all and then took it down. The Color Corp led the parade of flags. 
We had a follow up meeting with the Mayor concerning the Honor Flight. She is willing to help 
us in every way she can to start this in St Lucie County. 
 
Up Coming Events 
 
Friday Oct 21, 2011 at 4:00 pm naming of Monsignor Cosmo Saporito Chapel. Color Corp will 
fall out for this special occasion 
Sunday, Nov 6th, 2011 at 12 noon at Sandhill Crane Park, Walton Rd, Port St Lucie the 4th 
Degree will hold their annual picnic. Last chance to buy Raffle tickets for the patio cooler. Come 
out and have a good time with your Brother Knights and their ladies. 
The First Wednesday of the month is our Luncheon at Nino’s 
Friday Nov 11th, 2011 is Veterans Day.  
FLY YOUR FLAGS AND HONOR ALL VETERANS. 
Next meeting night November 3, 2011 
UNITY   PATRIOTISM                              SPIRITUALITY 
 
SK Tony Longo, 
Faithful Navigator 
 



 
 
Columbiettes  
By President Mary Paglione 
 
We’re off to a good start for the coming year. At the September Meeting it was my 
honor to introduce our new District Deputy. Eleanor Robinson and Teresa Manthey, a 
visiting Columbiette Sister from Winter Haven now living in Fort Pierce. We hope 
she enjoyed our company and will transfer to be one of us. With a busy schedule for 
the evening, I reported on matters that the Executive Board covered during the 
summer months and plans for the future happenings. First I want to thank all the 
members who gave their time and talent for the October Fest. It was announced that 
on October 1st, we will host the Treasure Coast Chapter Meeting  

  

Also, in the evening of October 1st, we celebrated the Feast Day of our Patron Saint, St. Teresa the 

Little Flower with Mass and Communion at the 5:30 PM Mass, reserved seats in front of Church. On 

October 8th, members will attended the Florida State Columbiettes Regional Meeting in Winter 

Haven, hosted by the Cypress Gardens Auxiliary. We will bring home a wealth of knowledge along 

with our Plaque for the Margaret Mary J. Mangan Award.  
 
The K of C Second Annual Spaghetti Dinner is scheduled for October 15th, in  honor of 
Christopher Columbus in the Family Life Center, cost $10.00. We have been asked to provide the 
Desert for the occasion. I will be calling members to request their support for this project. The Annual 
Pizza Party will be held on, Friday, November 4th, 6:30 PM, Tickets $12.00, Adults, $5.00, 
Children. It was agreed that $500.00 of our proceeds will be donated to the Honor Flight Program. Call 
Ann Klose at 344-5158 for tickets. Next important date is November 12th. K of C St. Bernadette 
Council, Our Lady of Fatima Assembly and Columbiettes will sponsor a Dinner to "Honor our Priests." 
Tickets at $50.00 per person will be going on sale soon. Sr. Helen Prejean, CSJ, Author of "Dead Man 
Walking," will speak at St. Bernadette Church on November 13th. This is a must for you to hear, 
donation only $5.00. Mark your calendar for a social event on December 2nd; we're taking a Bus Trip 
for Christmas Day in Mount Dora. More information will follow 
 
 

I look forward to a year of an increase in membership, many projects to work on, and camaraderie 

among our members. Our next meeting will be held on Thursday, October 27th, 7:00 PM. Hope to 

see you there.  
 

God Bless Everyone 

 Mary Paglione, President  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



This is our first try at an electronic delivery of our newsletter. I want to thank those who have 
provided, about 90, their e-mails. We will continue to ask for these addreses.  
 
Some familiar authors do not appear in this months version.  We will try to include them next 
month when I hope to have an experienced editor producing this e-mail 
 
Thanks and God Bless. 
 
 

 
 

   


